
From: Batson, Steven <sbatson@emd.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: dbroome@aging.sc.govdbroome@aging.sc.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Stenson, KimKstenson@emd.sc.gov

Date: 8/7/2017 12:08:22 PM
Subject: RE: Follow Up

Attachments: 2-Hurricane Program.pptx
3-Recovery Brief.pptx
1-Office on Aging.pptx

Danny,
 
Attached are the 3 presentations we plan to brief at 1:00 pm today in the State House’s 3rd floor conference room. 
(Twenty minutes each.) I’ll bring these on a thumb drive as well. We’ll have 5 printed copies for the Lt. Governor and 
staff. Major General Van McCarty, Director Kim Stenson, me, Elizabeth Ryan are still planning to attend. Andrew 
Phillips, SCEMD Hurricane Program Manager will be replacing Scott Brown.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steven Batson
SCEMD, Chief of Staff
(803) 201-3440 cell
sbatson@emd.sc.gov 

From: Batson, Steven <sbatson@emd.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 4:51 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: dbroome@aging.sc.gov
Subject: RE: Follow Up 
 
Danny,
 
I’d like to propose the following agenda topics and times for your review and approval:
 
August 7th – State House:
1:00 – 1:20 - Office on Aging – roles/responsibilities (during emergencies) – Kim Stenson or me
1:21 – 1:40 – Hurricane response operations – Scott Brown, Chief of Preparedness
1:41 – 2:00 – Short/intermediate/long-term recovery operations – Elizabeth Ryan, Chief of Recovery and Mitigation
 
Is there a conference room that can accommodate 5 plus your staff? MG Van McCarty, Kim Stenson, me, Scott Brown, 
and Elizabeth Ryan are planning to attend unless space is limited.
 
Sincerely,
 
Steven Batson
SCEMD, Chief of Staff
(803) 201-3440 cell
sbatson@emd.sc.gov 
 
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
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Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 12:34 PM
 
To: Batson, Steven <sbatson@emd.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Follow Up
 
​Steve, thanks so much for your hospitality last week. LG Bryant, and all of us, learned a lot and really enjoyed 
our time. We also would very much like to come back and continue our conversation, particularly concerning 
the interaction of the Office on Aging and SCEMD.
 
Would Monday, August 7, perhaps after lunch, be a convenient date for a follow up visit? I look forward to 
hearing from you soon. Thanks
 
Danny
 
 

mailto:sbatson@emd.sc.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:sbatson@emd.sc.gov

